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SCHOOLS DIVISION OF PANABO CITY

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2024-0218

To : Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief of the Schools Governance and Operations Division
All Concerned

Subject: 2024 Q2 PARTNERS MEETING ON FOOD AND WATERBORNE
DISEASE PREVENTION AND CONTROL PROGRAM

Date: April 30, 2024

This has reference to the Regional Memorandum ESSD-2024-174 regarding the
conduct of 2024 Q2 Partners Meeting on Food and Waterborne Disease Prevention and
Control Program (FWBD-PCP) on May 2, 2024, 9:00 AM at Apo View Hotel, Davao City.

In line with this, Elton L. Kadile, Division WinS Focal Person, is hereby directed to
attend the said activity. Accommodation will only be provided to participants beyond a
50 km radius of Davao City.

Travelling, incidental and other expenses shall be charged against Division MOOE
subject to accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

For your information and compliance.

IRMAN PhD, CESO VI
OIC, Schoo}s Division Superintendent
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Office of the Regional Director

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

ESSD-2024-174

To - Schools Division Superintendents
Warlito E. Hua, Ed. D-Chief, ESSD

Subject: 2024 Q2 PARTNERS MEETING ON FOOD AND WATERBORNE
DISEASE PREVENTION AND CONTROL PROGRAM

Date : Apnl 29, 2024

Herewith is the letter from Annabel P. Yumang, MD, MCH.CESQ 111, Regional
Director of Department of Health- Davao Center for Health Development regarding
the conduct of 2024 Q2 Partners Meeting on Food and Waterborne Disease
Prevention and Control Program (FWBD-PCP) on May 2, 2024, 9:00 AM at Apo View
Hotel, Davao City. The activity aims to provide programs updates and status of
program implementation.

In line with this, it is requested that Dr. Marra B. Medrano, Ms. Reissa T. Silda
and all division WinS focal person to attend the activity. Accommodation will only be

provided to participants beyond 50 km radius of Davao City.

Travelling, incidental and other expenses shall be charged against local funds
subject to existing accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

Confirmation of attendance through
https:/ /forms.gle/schSnLynpDC23MfD8. For queries regarding the activity kontact
Ms. Maricel V. Magallano RN at 09668726269

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum desired.

ALLAN G. FARNAZO
Director IV
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